
TENDER NOTICE 

 

CENTRAL TENDERS BOARD 
 

Tender for the Maintenance of Traffic Control Signals for the   

Traffic Management Branch, Ministry of Works and Transport 

 

Tenders are invited for the Maintenance of Traffic Control Signals for the Traffic 

Management Branch, Ministry of Works and Transport for a period of one (1) year 

(2007/2008). 

 

Tender documents may be obtained during normal working hours at the Central Tenders 

Board Office, 116 Frederick Street, Port of Spain. 

 

Any further technical information may be obtained during normal working hours from 

Mr Dexter Wong Wai, Acting Chief Traffic Engineer, Traffic Management Branch, 

Level 2, Ministry of Works and Transport, Corner: Richmond and London Streets, Port 

of Spain at Telephone Number 625-1225 Extension 2312. 

 

A pre-tender meeting will be held at 10:00 a.m. on Level 2, Traffic Management Branch, 

Ministry of Works and Transport, Corner: Richmond & London Streets, Port of Spain on 

Thursday 12
th
 April, 2007. 

 

Separate contracts may be awarded for each region or a combination of regions. 

 

Tenders must be accompanied by the following: 

 

(a) Valid Income Tax and Value Added Tax Clearance 

Certificates issued by the Board of Inland Revenue and dated 

not more than six (6) months prior to the closing date of the 

tender. 

 

(b) A Valid Certificate of Compliance issued in accordance with 

the National Insurance Act. 

 

The original and three (3) copies of the tenders must be placed in sealed envelopes 

addressed to the Chairman, Central Tenders Board, 116 Frederick Street, Port of Spain 

and clearly marked on the outside:- 

 

“Tender for the Maintenance of Traffic Control Signals for the  

Traffic Management Branch, Ministry of Works and Transport.” 

 

and must be deposited in the BROWN Tenders Box located in the lobby of the Board’s 

Office at the above address not later than 1:00 p.m. on Thursday 19
th
 April, 2007. 

 



 

-2- 

 

It should be noted that the slot in the Tenders Box is 37.5 cm x 5.5 cm.  Tenders should 

be packaged accordingly. 

 

Tenders will be opened shortly thereafter.  The tenderer or his representative may be 

present at the opening. 

 

Late tenders will NOT be considered in any circumstances. 

 

The Board does not bind itself to accept the lowest or any other tender. 

 

Prospective tenderers are advised that they can visit the following Web Site Address at 

http://www.finance.gov.tt /tenders for all published Tender Notices. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

        S. Baboolal 

        Chairman 

        Central Tenders Board 
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